
 

Staff Advisory Committee 

March 16, 2016 

 

Members Present: Becky Asher (presiding), Kevin Edwards, Jerry Keeton, Debbie Mayberry, 

Randal McCloud and Valerie Nash  

Others Present: Leslie Crickenberger, President Phil Oldham, Terri Taylor, Emily Wheeler 

President’s Comments 

There are several big topics to cover that will be affecting the TTU campus in the upcoming 

weeks and months.  

The first of those is the SACSCOC 10 year reaffirmation meeting that is happening at the end of 

this month, March 29-31. This pinnacle on-site visit involves a team of eight reviewing TTU’s  
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